
 
 
 

This email is in response to your e-mailed request under the Freedom of Information Act 
("FOIA"), 5 ILSC 140/I et seq., dated August 4, 2025 and extended on August 11, 2025. You 
have requested that Pleasantdale School District 107 produce the following public records: 

 
Requested by: Karyn Lisowski 

 
Request dated: August 4, 2025 
 

August 4, 2025 
Good Morning FOIA Officer. 
 
This is a request under the Freedom of 
Information Act.  I am an individual seeking 
information for personal use and not for 
commercial use. I request that a copy of the 
following document(s) be provided to me:  
  
Public records maintained on school or 
personal accounts of Dave Palzet. Emails 
dating 2022/01/01-2023/01/01 with 
attachments during 8:00 AM-3:22 PM from 
Dave Palzet to David Negron as well as 
emails from David Negron to Dave Palzet. 
 
 
Please include all the email addresses below: 
 

dpalzet@d107.org  
           negrondav@gmail.com  
           negrondav@outlook.com 

dnegron@sd104.us 
board.negron@d107.org 
david.negron@Maywood89.org  
david.negron@maywood89.org  

            
 
I am willing to pay fees for this request up to a 
maximum of $50. If you estimate that the fees 
will exceed this limit, please inform me first. I 
would prefer unedited digital copies. 
Thank you for your consideration of this 
request. 
Karyn Lisowski 
 

Response Dated: August 18, 2025 Response: See files found here.  

 
As the FOIA Officer of the District, Mr. Sonntag is responsible for granting and denying 
requests for records under the Freedom of Information Act. The District's responses attached to 
this email intend to be fully responsive to your specific request. If we have misinterpreted your 
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request, please clarify your request to him in writing. 
 
You have a right to appeal a denial of records to the President of the Board of Education by 
written request directed to the President at the District office 7450 S. Wolf Road, Burr Ridge, IL 
60527 within fourteen (14) working days of your receipt of this email. 


